
 

Tonight; Jordan Hamilton - HEC Electrical 
Introduction: Geoff Johns 
Vote of Thanks: Jo Jones 

 
Future Programs:    
 

13 June; Tracey Holt - Tracy Drives 
Introduction: Brian Morrison 
Vote of Thanks: Guy Porter 
20 June; William Drury - NSW Referee 
Introduction: Rhondda Purtell 
Vote of Thanks: Avril Pryor 
27 June; Club Changeover 
Partners, Family and Friends’ Night 
 

July is Rotary’s Maternal and Child Health Month 
 

4 July; TBA 
11 July; TBA 
18 July; Tony Ireland - NSW Club Volunteer Award 2023 Recipient 
25 July; Jason McDermott - J & J Lawn Care / Winter Lawn Maintenance 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting of 30 May 2023 
 

Vice President John Hozack chaired the meeting and welcomed all, specially Adam Clear, brother Jacob and their parents 
Sharon and Darren Clear. 16 members and 4 guests were in attendance. 

Geoff Johns said thanked the helpers with Bunnings’ BBQ which raised $723 and passed around the roster for the long weekend 
Sat 10 June 2023. 

Avril Pryor advised members to take photos of our events to share with D9705. 

 

 

 
 

 WEEKLY BULLETIN 
 6 June 2023 

Volume 63 - Issue 41 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 Pres Bernard Jones          DG Geraldine Rurenga           Area Gov Adam de Totth         RI Pres Jennifer Jones 

 

        Bulletin editor: Issa Shalhoub                                 Club’s Website and Club’s Facebook 
 

   

 June is Rotary’s Fellowships Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar 
7 June Wed SESCA, Nowra Golf Club 

10 June Sat Bunnings’ BBQ 
16-18 June  StoryFest 

17 June Sat 
District 9705 Changeover, 
12:00noon Hellenic Club, Woden, 
ACT 

27 June Tues Club Changeover 
30 July Sun Milton Mollies, Bar Duties 

10 Oct  Hat Day, Lift The Lid on mental 
illness  

Birthdays: 8 June; Clare Nyholm. 
Anniversaries: 12 June; Beryl and Ross Wade. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE NOTIFYm apologies and guests to Louise Garrett, 0432 091 991 loumgarr@optusnet.com.au  
by NOON ON MONDAY.  

If you don’t notify your non-attendance, the club will need to charge you. 
If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 

 
If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or does not wish to do it, 

PLEASE arrange a replacement and let the Bulletin editor know. 

POSITIONS VACANT: 
- Our attendance officer, Louise Garrett, will be away for a few weeks in June-July, a volunteer is 
needed to help during her absence. 
- A secretary is needed for the 2023-24 year. 
- Supporting the Environment Officer. 

 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:loumgarr@optusnet.com.au


Guest Speakers, Adan Clear helped by his brother Jacob addressed the meeting. Adam has been a student of the Ulladulla 
Primary school, and now attends year 11 at the Ulladulla High School and is MUCK’s founder. Jacob is a student at ANU. 
He came up with the idea of MUCK Up, Milton Ulladulla Community Kindness, an anti-bullying movement when he was in year 
8; to have a diversity club and a safe place for students, they have around 20 students attending regular meetings. 
Their first event, helped by Matt Dell, ‘Do it for Dolly Day’, an event named after Amy Jayne (Dolly) Everett, who was a 14-year-
old Australian teenager who died by suicide after extensive cyberbullying. 
The next MUCK event a Master Chef event set for Sunday 2nd of July at the Ulladulla Civic Centre and will feature groups of four 
youths teaming up with some of the area’s top local chefs to compete in a Master Chef style challenge. 
An event which will send messages of kindness and education around bullying to local kids and their parents. Another idea is to 
do a mural of a painted butterfly to spread the word of kindness and their long-term goal is to make Ulladulla a kind town. 
MUCK members are looking for ideas to spread their messages of kindness and anti- bullying, please check their Factbook page 
and spread their message. 

  
  

  
 

  
 

End of report 
 

Message to the Board members; For the Changeover Bulletin, your report, please, is 
needed, by Tuesday 13 June 2023. Please email it to Issa when you can, thank you. 


